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Mr. James'P. O'Reilly, Director
Region II
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

'HEARONHARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1, 2,- 3, AND 4
DOCKET NOS. 50-400, 50-401, 50-402, AND 50-403
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BULLETIN 79-25

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In response to your letter of November', 1979, Carolina Power & Light
Company (CP&L) has investigated for the use of the following Westinghouse BFD/NBFD
relays at the Shearon Harris. Nuclear Power'lant (SHNPP):

1. Type BFD, style 46E7352 or 766A235, coil style 503C428G21.

2. Type BFD, style 5069A95, coil style 1259C71G19.

3. Type BFD, style 5072A49, coil style 1271C50G01.

CP&L does not use nor plan to use'the'bove Westinghouse BFD/NBFD
relays in safety related'ystems at the SHNPP.
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Yours very truly,.

Qg 7n~
M. A. McDuffie

Senior Vice President
Engineering & Construction

.cc: United'tates Nuclear Regulatory Commission
. Office of Inspection and Enforcement
-- Division of Reactor Operation Inspection

Washington, D.C. 20555

411 Fayettevitte Street ~ P. O. Box 1551 ~ Raleigh, N. C. 27602
l.

tteeeeee WFd



1


